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Forbes has recently identified Dynamics 365 Business Central as its choice when 
it comes to ERP's in the Cloud, for medium-sized companies (more information in  FORBES 
EVALUATES D365 BC AS LEADING CLOUD ERP)

If there was any doubt, this is the proof that Microsoft's strong commitment to the product, 
providing new and attractive features for new as well as existing customers who wish to evolve, 
has succeed. It’s important also to highlight that, for existing customers, Microsoft created the 
Bridge to the Cloud program, valid until December 2024, which allows the transition to 
the Cloud under advantageous conditions.

Despite the maintenance of the On Premises version of 365 Business Central continuing to be 
ensured, the strategy is clearly focused on the Cloud, with Microsoft having announced that, 
from April 2025, only the Cloud version will be available to new customers. Following the same 
line, a new update to the On Premises licensing price list (Perpetual and Subscrip-
tion) was recently announced, as well as a 1% increase for the On Premises 
licenses ( perpetual) annual enhancement plan (the so-called BREP or Enhancement 
Plan). The new conditions come into force on October 1st .


